From: Bob Manning [bob.manning2@verizon.net]
Sent:  Thursday, March 19, 2009 6:29 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Proposed Resort at La Purisima Golf Course

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

As a member of the Lompoc Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors and a Lompoc
businessman, | want you to know | support this project.

The project will help the area grow economically without hurting anything.
The agricultural community will not be impacted because the area of the project is in the
middle of a golf course and will not change any useable land away from agriculture.

Please approve this well designed project.
Robert D. Manning
628 St. Andrews Way

Lompoc, CA 93436
805-733-2414

3/19/2009



